

February 27, 2020

Dear Property Owner:

The Stamford WPCA held a public information meeting on December 11, 2019 to consider alternatives for extending sanitary sewers to your area. We provided answers to commonly asked questions regarding the proposed alternates and provided a range of costs for each alternate. A copy of commonly asked Q&A's and the presentation is on the City's web site on at https://www.stamfordct.gov/water-pollution-control-authority.

The cost of design and construction of the sanitary sewers is shared between the homeowner (40%) and the SWPCA (60%). It is estimated the assessment to the homeowner can range from \$10,000 to \$17,000 which can be paid over 15 years. The homeowner is responsible for all costs on their property to connect to the sanitary sewer system. The estimates provided at the meeting are the best possible information known at this time. Once construction bids are received, the assessments will be refined.

At that meeting, many opinions were expressed, both for and against extending sewers. Please make your opinion known by completing and mailing back the attached form to the SWPCA. We want to know if there is a need for sanitary sewers based on aging and/or failing septic system, and have also requested some information in that regard. The SWPCA will continue to strive for a clear consensus from residents regarding the desire and need for sewers on a street by street basis in the Perna Lane area before proceeding with the project.

Please help us by indicating your position on the attached form, signing and **returning it before Friday, March 20th** in the enclosed stamped envelope to:

Stamford WPCA 111 Harbor View Road Stamford, CT 06902

If you have any questions regarding this survey, please call Ann Brown, Supervising Engineer, at 203-977-5896.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation,

Ed Kelly Chairman, Stamford WPCA



SURVEY FOR PROPERTY OWNERS AT

WILLARD TERRACE, BRENTWOOD LANE, HAMPTON LANE,
DZAMBA GROVE, SOMERSET LANE, PERNA LANE, MEREDITH LANE,
PINE HILL TERRACE, MARVA LANE, BLUE RIDGE DRIVE,
DIAMONDCREST LANE, REDMONT ROAD, OPPER ROAD AND
HIGH RIDGE ROAD (BETWEEN MERRITT PARKWAY AND PERNA LANE)
REGARDING

PERNA LANE AREA SANITARY SEWER PROJECT- PHASES 1, 2 AND 3

Regarding the extension of sanitary sewers to serve Perna Lane Area Stamford, CT, please fill in the age of your septic system and check the boxes below that are appropriate to your property:

My (our) septic system is years old.
\square I (we) believe our septic system is <u>adequate</u> for the foreseeable future.
\square I (we) believe our septic system is <u>not adequate</u> for the foreseeable future.
\square I (we) currently have problems with our septic system.
\square I (we) have had to repair our septic system in the past.
\Box I (we) believe we <u>need</u> sanitary sewers on our street to serve our property.
\square I (we) believe we <u>do not need</u> sanitary sewers on our street to serve our property.
\square $I(we)$ <u>favor</u> extending sewers to our street to serve our property.
\square $I(we)$ <u>oppose</u> extending sewers to our street to serve our property.
Name(s):
Tume(s)
Address:, Stamford, CT 06820
Date:
Signature of Property Owner(s):